
Z o o m  We b i n a r  

 

 

Project Update 
 

Guest Speaker 

Derek Benedict, PE  

Project Director | EXP 

RSVP:  www.construction-network.net    

 

Wednesday, March 17 
 

8:30 - 9:30 am  
Presentation 

$89 / person until 3/12/21 

 

Note:  Registration closes 3/12/21 at noon.   

 

All registration after that time  

will only be accepted  

at a rate of $129 per person via the CN Office. 

The LA Streetcar project has made a lot of progress in the last few years, and we are very excited about the 

next chapter in the development of this project. 

For the past 15 years, Downtown LA has led the way in helping Angelenos to reimagine their built environ-

ment. Together, we’re building a city that is more connected, active, fun, and sustainable than ever before. 

The LA Streetcar is the next step along that path – and we’re ready to build it today. 

With the completion of our federal environmental process in 2019, the project has secured both CEQA and 

NEPA clearance.  The LA Streetcar is now shovel-ready as a result of the advance engineering, design and 

utility work achieved over the last several years.  As we work to lock down final funding commitments, utility 

relocation could begin as soon as 2021, with project construction and testing from 2022-2025, followed by the 

beginning of passenger service. 

 

Zoom Webinar Log-in will be 

provided to all registrants the 

Monday before the event. 


